United States Department of the Interior

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

P. 0. Box 959
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

March 13, 1980

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission

Attention: Mr. Frank Chavez

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Gentlemen:

Applications for Permit to Drill (APD's) two proposed wells in the S,
sec. 29, T. 27 N., R. 13 W., NMPM, San Juan County, New Mexico were
submitted to this office by Benson Mineral Group, Inc. The two wells

have never been drilled and the APD's have been rescinded.

Sincerely yours,

Fanmin 4. ~£;nﬂxa
James F. Sims
District 0il1 and Gas Supervisor
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